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                                      Katie’s House …Purchases a Home for Young Men with Disabilities  

 
After much consideration it was decided to move forward 
and Katie’s House Inc. purchased a second home as 
part of its Residential Program.  The closing was in May 
and the home is in Newton, one mile from our original 
residence for young women. This new home is in need of 
much renovation and alteration to fit it for its intended 
purpose… a residence for young adult males with 
disabilities.  You will be hearing more about our progress 
in future newsletters. Right now activity is intense since 
we are planning for completion this coming September. 
We would like you to meet the future residents of 
“Richard’s Place”, Richard and Jeremy, together 
demonstrate the power of the human spirit. This is the 
house on the left. Please consider helping us 
renovate.  

 
 

  

 

Richard  is 25 and presently lives in 
West Milford. He is a friendly outgoing 
young man who works part time at a 
local supermarket stocking shelves. He 
actively participates in KH programs, 
including sign, dance, cooking classes 
and the Friendship Group. Richard’s 
Mom spearheaded the initial 
fundraising to assist with the purchase 
of this house, The home will be a 
parent driven residence and not a 
group home. 

       Richard                                                                                                 Jeremy  

                                     
Jeremy  is 33 and presently lives in Hardyston. He is quiet yet friendly. He works part time at a local 
supermarket. Jeremy attends our Friendship Group and looks forward to living independent of his parents.  
Jeremy’s parents have been helping with the demolition at the house and look forward to their son having 
the opportunity to live his life his way.   
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Progress comes through the willingness of people to help others.” 
                                                                                                            

Please Help Us Renovate the House for Richard and Jeremy. 
Become a Benefactor, Sponsor or Patron 

 
Be part of this new project, a home for young men with developmental 
disabilities. This house is not supported by funding from the Division 
of Developmental Disabilities.  
 
Katie’s House believes that people with disabilities can live 
independent of parents, in homes with support staff to keep them safe 
and cared for in a manner that allows for real life choices.  
 
Unlike group homes, parents or guardians hire staff and have the 
opportunity to be involved with their adult children.   

 
Please make a donation to Katie’s House and put in the Memo 

 “Richard’s Place” 
 

Benefactor* $5,000 
Sponsor* $3,000 
Patron* $1,000  

Your name will be on a plaque in the house. 
 

Any donation would be greatly appreciated 
 


